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Ms. Sally Mackenzie 
for the 
West Kootenay Women's Association 
307 Vernon Street 
Nelson, British Columbia 
V11 4E3 

Dear Ms. Mackenzie: 

On behalf of Mr. Broadbent, I thank you for providing him with a 
copy of your letter of June 2 addressed to the Prime Minister 
concerning Canada Post. 

Mr. Broadbent appreciates being kept informed. 

Yours sincerely, 

Wayne 	Harding 
Special Assistant 
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